December meeting of Waimea Inlet Forum (WIF)

Reminder of forum on 9 February 2017, in the afternoon at Headingly Centre, to arrange
planting groups for Moturoa/Rabbit Is and Motuiti/Rough Is. Anna Gerrity will lead this.

Discusson on extending the pest control programme. This is led on the eastern and
northern coasts and round the wetland by Will Rickerby and on the southern side by
WIF.

Nelson/Tasman Pest Management Strategy is under review. Send in submissions.

Predator-Free NZ has a policy of asking households to buy a rat trap.

Miranda Birding group has a good children’s website.



